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Statement by H.E. Sabine Böhlke-Möller, Permanent Representative during the Interactive Dialogue on the Universal Periodic Review of Greece, 02 May 2016, 15h00 – 18h00

Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Greece to this Session of the UPR and commends them on the presentation of their national report. 
Namibia is cognizant of the economic crisis experienced by Greece over the past six years and the adverse impact thereof on the enjoyment of human rights, in particular of those belonging to the most vulnerable sectors of the society. We express our hope that the implementation of the Agreement, which was reached with its partners in August 2015 to offset the recession trends and to protect the rights of those in the most vulnerable situations, will be successful. 
The increasing migrant and refugee crisis facing Greece as a result of its geographical location is indeed worrisome and we believe that the root causes for this crisis must be addressed sufficiently and that redesigning of the EU’s asylum policy will contribute to alleviate the burden carried by Greece. 
Namibia would like to recommend:
1. That the Government of Greece together with her international partners takes measures to increase shelter capacity for asylum-seekers and unaccompanied children.  
2. That the Government of Greece ensures systematic provision of adequate information to all refugees and migrants arriving in Greece on asylum procedures, the EU relocation scheme and family reunification possibilities;
3. That the Government of Greece investigates all cases of xenophobic violence and attacks against migrants, including any law enforcement involvement in those crimes.

We wish Greece all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President.  
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